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Welcome to my math blog!

I am auto. I am a foreign undergraduate student in Korea, the only foreigner
in the math department. I’ve been self-studying math for a few years now and
currently learning differential geometry. I want to share about all the cool things
I learn about.

New posts incoming on geometry and algebra!
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